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          Hi all this is my June board report, the shop is very busy getting buses mechanically ready 
for the upcoming school year and trying to keep up with all other work orders. We’re still 
waiting on parts to get 3 trucks back on the road, they have 21 work orders so far this month.

          The office has been busy closing out the year end spendings, were getting ready for our 
Glacier County Transportation meeting that takes place on 6/26/23 in Cut Bank, we also are 
attending a MAPT training which is a 15-hour mandatory requirement for all Transportation 
6/21/23-6/23/23, were sorry if this any inconvenience this may have caused.

          So, for the trip personal department there are 36 trips so far, on 6/24/23 we have the 
annual Mini marathon that takes place, we report to work at 3:30 am to haul runners up to nine 
mile, there are usually 2500 runners. Then we pick them back up at East Glacier Park lodge 
when there threw running and transport them back to Browning.

        The Transportation has 9-month temporary/ summer workers helping to get all buses clean 
and ready for next school year. They are also doing the summer school pick-up/drop-off and 
covering the summer school field trips.  


